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Week 26 Week of.. February 24-28, 2025

/A Peek at Our Week\

We have only four school weeks left

To prepare for AASA Testing; PLEASE HELP YOUR
STUDENTS MEMORIZE THEIR MATH FACTS,
ESPECIALLY MULTIPLICATION.

Language & Reading: We are using materials to
practice for the state testing in April

Math: Writing numbers in expanded form, writing
numbers with words, beginning algebra (finding
missing numbers in equations), two-step word
problems, We are also going over materials to
prepare for state testing the first week of April.

Please remind your student to
cover their mouth and nose
when they cough and/or sneeze:

or help learning multiplication &=
facts:

NumberRock Videos are
wonderful to help your
student(s) learn
multiplication facts! They are
available FREE on YouTube.
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Upcoming Events

EARLY RELEASE
Friday, March 14th

Teacher In-Service
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Homework

Monday: weapon, lose, loose, combination,
combine, avenue, neighbor, weight, weigh,
wear, w, ea, p, 00, ti, eigh,n, t, I, b

Math: attached paper(s) done in class

Tuesday: entertain, salary, visitor, visit,
publication, machine, toward, success, drown,
adopt, er, ar, or, ai, ch, s, d, ow, ur, h

Math: attached paper(s) done in class

Wednesday: secure, honor, promise, wreck,
prepare, vessel, busy, preference, prefer, m,
wr, ck, vy, f, b, ee, ce, our, e

Math: attached paper(s) done in class
Thursday: Spelling words and phonograms

missed on Thursday morning test.
Math: attached paper(s) done in class

Friday: No Homework Friday
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qte Testing is the first week of Apgj

_ Please help your student to learn

PLEASE work with your students
to learn their math facts! They
need to know addition,
subtraction, multiplication and
division facts for fourth grade
and for state testing in April.

If you'd like to send in
cupcakes or cookies for
your student’s
birthday, you are
welcome to send in
packaged goods (from
the store). We have 10
students plus one teacher.
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marguerite.mcpherson@fppsphoenix.net
602-870-6674, extension 111
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